
 

 

 

 

October 10, 2025 
 
 
The Honorable Catherine Szpindor 
Chief Administrative Officer  
U.S. House of Representatives  
Room HB-28, The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Ms. Szpindor: 
 
I respectfully request you withhold my Congressional pay for the duration of the government 
shutdown and until an appropriations agreement has taken effect.  

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
  
  
  
Veronica Escobar 
Member of Congress 

 


